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 Objection

Comments I strongly object  to this unnecessary planning application in this delightful rural area. The main 
reasons why I consider it totally unacceptable - 1) There is no shortage of clay with a 25 yr supply in 
line with national policy. 2) It is a special greenfield site appreciated by residents and visitors who 
benefit from the rights of way in this tranquil; area, thus boosting mental health. 3) HGV traffic on 
Loxwood Road would be extremely dangerous to cyclists, walkers and cars. The short length of 
pavement and poor/non-existent lighting add to the hazard.  Heaviest HGVs are above the threshold 
of annoyance - totally unreasonable for residents. In conclusion it is the duty of the current 
community to protect this very special area of ancient woodland etc for future generations to enjoy. 
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